
 

 
 

 

 

---------- Original Message ----------
From: Adam Trigg <
To: KOSCIEN PHILL <p m>
Date: 29 March 2016 at 14:39
Subject: Re: Fwd: Planning Application No. 6/2016/0318/MAJ 
Hi Phil 
  
I can answer the queries as follows: 
  
1) There are 5 disabled parking spaces shown on the site plan adjacent to the
front entrance. 
2) The internal layouts will be refurbished as part of the proposals and unisex
wheelchair toilet facilities will be provided on all floors in accordance with Part M of
the Building Regulations.

3) The proposed lift is a passenger lift which can serve as an Evacuation lift for
wheelchair users and will serve all three floors and be dimensioned in accordance
with Part M of the Building Regulations (the lift may have to move into the building
by 2 or 3m to be able to serve the proposed new floor).

4) Please see reply No2 
5) Please see reply No3 
6) Please see reply No2 
7) As part of the Building Regulation stage (once planning has been granted) we



will meet with Building Control and use a third party consultant to form a Fire Risk
Analysis for the extended building. Fire escape staircases will be extended and
adapted in accordance with Part B and Part M of the Building Regulations.

Regards

Adam Trigg
AT Design (Welwyn) Ltd
Architectural and Design services
07931703297
www.atdesignwelwyn.co.uk 

 

http://www.atdesignwelwyn.co.uk/



